
Sent: Sunday, 8 March 2015 1:14 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Support for Ashfield Council's Special Rate Variation 
 
I support the proposed special rate variation in order to provide maintenance to council 
property - particularly Ashfield Swimming Pool which is an iconic part of the suburb and will be 
used by the community for years to come. 
Fiona Notarangelo 
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